MURRIETA MESA NJROTC PG-13 MOVIE RELEASE


Dear Parent/Guardian

	NJROTC routinely shows movies in the classroom.  Most often they are connected to NJROTC.   On occasion we allow cadets to view other recreational films.  It is our intention to only allow movies that have no higher than a PG-13 rating.  Below is a description of the PG-13 rating:

“PARENTS STRONGLY CAUTIONED.  SOME MATERIAL MAY BE INAPPROPRIATE FOR CHILDREN UNDER 13.  THIS SIGNIFIES THAT THE FILM RATED MAY BE INAPPROPRIATE FOR PRE-TEENS.  PARENTS SHOULD BE ESPECIALLY CAREFUL ABOUT LETTING THEIR YOUNGER CHILDREN ATTEND.  ROUGH OR PERSISTENT VIOLENCE IS ABSENT; SEXUALLY-ORIENTED NUDITY IS GENERALLY ABSENT; SOME SCENES OF DRUG USE MAY BE SEEN; ONE USE OF THE HARSHER SEXUALLY DERIVED WORDS MAY BE HEARD”

I give my child permission to view NJROTC presented films rated no higher than PG-13.

Please do not include my child when PG-13 films are being shown.

Childs’s Name:  ___________________________________________ (please print)

Grade/Period:  _______________

Parent’s/Guardian’s Name:  __________________________________ (please print)

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature:  _______________________________

Date:  ___________


